2022 Windjammer REGATTA
Sailing Instructions Amendment 3
Saturday Racing Abandoned

Due to the predicted winds with gale force gusts and large, short
spaced waves, we are abandoning all Saturday, January 29th racing.
The race committee is planning on running races for Sunday. We will
evaluate the wind and waves on Saturday for Sunday racing.

Venice Yacht Club outdoor food and drink facilities will be closed on
Saturday due to the wind and low temperatures. Indoor seating is
currently fully booked.

The committee is looking for confirmation of participation. Please
email us whether you are planning on racing Sunday.



